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I am a life-long resident of Pickaway County, with the past 39 years living in Wayne Township. I am strongly
against the Scioto Solar Project.

My husband and I have raised 3 children in our home across from the proposed site.  My three grandchildren love
coming to visit our farm with their friends to enjoy the country. They are very active in the Westfall Livestock 4-H
club and house their hogs on our property. They work with their animals daily and enjoy the quiet countryside to
unwind from their busy schedules.

This project will negatively impact the daily lives of Wayne Township residents in many ways. First, the increased
traffic.  Although Westfall Road appears to be a quiet country road, many commuters choose to cut across Westfall
in their drives to and from work. People drive very quickly and adding a large construction project will make travel
on Westfall considerably more dangerous. The loss of habitat for the local wildlife is very concerning. I worry that
my property value will drastically decrease if the project is approved. I also worry there are environmental
implications that I am not even aware of.

I am eager to get back to the life I had before this project was proposed.  It has consumed many conversations,
thoughts and worries over the past few years. I have seen this project come between neighbors and lifelong friends.

Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Connie Kiser
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